Chapter 28
September 4, 2008—During our monthly meeting it was announced that our Chaplain (Harry Pierce) was home and resting well.

If any of you have any news or want something posted to the Chapter’s website, first clear it with one of our officers, bring it to one of our monthly meetings or E-mail it to me at teemack446@aol.com.

Thanks
